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Usher Annual Day 
   

Back to School  
   

 

Good Morning, just 

wanted to let 

everyone know that 

the 2011 Annual 

Usher’s Day was a 

smash. Rev. G. Jones 

delivered a powerful 

sermon on the theme 

“Take Me Back” The 

President, Sis. Mary 

McWilliams did a 

wonderful job as usual 

coordinating things. 

We also commend 

her on two new 

Junior Usher recruits 

sister’s Ashley and 

Alyssa Simmons. 

Happy Birthday 

wishes go out to her 

Senior- Junior Usher 

Bro. Freeman 

Howard as well. 

GET OFF  

YOUR HUMPS 

Well now if your toes 

where not stepped on 

Sunday morning 

8/14/2011 they should 

have been. Pastor 

Peters morning 

message was hard core 

and to the point as he 

spoke about “Get Off 

Your Humps and Use 

Your Gifts” 

Summertime funs 

have come to and end 

for some and will do 

so for others very 

soon as kids return to 

school.  

    Congrats!  

To Sis. R. Williams on 

her return to school 

this 2011-2012 school 

year. 

 As we head back to 

school let us remember 

if God is bigger than us 

and lives in us to let 

him show through. If 

you have been crucified 

with Christ, it is no 

longer you but Christ 

who lives within. 

 

VBS was really great! 

We had fun on Island 
Odyssey: to the ends 
with Jesus Christ 

 

August Birthdays 
8/1    Sis. S. Peacock  
8/2    Sis.M. McWilliams 
8/7    Bro. D. Malcom 

8/14  Sis. S.Rchardson 
8/15  Bro. F. Howard 
8/19  Sis. J. Tave 

 

Anniversaries 
8/19/11 

Congratulations to  
Bro. & Sis. Ben Brown Sr.  
on 33 yrs. of Marriage. 

May the Lord continue to 
bless you with many 
more. 

Of Special Interest 

Pastor Rose- Roast and 

Toast this Sunday 8/21 

Back to School Revival 

coming soon 
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